I wanted to reach out to express my concerns about the location of the proposed homeless hub on Fanshawe Park road west in the motel behind the Black Pearl Pub. I have serious concerns about this as a location due to the surrounding community and neighbours not to mention the potential and likely loss of business for the local businesses in the immediate area. There are a number of elementary schools, a high school, a toy shop and local restaurants that all service families with children. Understanding we cannot shield our children from all the unfortunate situations of the world, I do feel it is our responsibility to ensure that we do our best to keep their communities safe and secure. Please continue to work on the homeless situation within London but please consider an alternate location for this proposed hub.

Thank you for your time, Sincerely, Susan Whiting